
  Catholic Church of Jennings County 
                                                                St. Ann’s, St. Joseph’s and St. Mary’s                

               Parish Office 
             629 Clay Street 
     North Vernon, IN 47265 
         (812) 346-3604 phone 
             (812) 346-3506 fax 
        Website:  ccjc3.org 

      Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 8am-4pm    

                        Sixth Sunday of Easter 
                         May 21, 2017 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
●Pastor: Father Jerry Byrd 
(812) 352-6271 (direct office) 
Emergency (513) 403-1547 
frbyrd@stmarysnv.com 
 

●Deacon: Deacon Larry French 
(812) 525-6568 (cell) 
ljosephfrench@yahoo.com 
 

●Parish Office Staff:  
Sharlot Ertel (Administrative Asst.) 
(812) 592-4107 (cell) 
sharlot01@gmail.com 
 

Courtney Seiwert (Pastoral Associate) 
(812) 552-4219 (cell) 
courtneyseiwert@gmail.com 
 

●School Staff 
Lisa Vogel (Principal) 
(812) 346-3445 (school office) 
lisav@stmarysnv.com 
 

Natalie Messer (Secretary) 
(812) 346-3445 (school office) 
nataliem@stmarysnv.com 
 

School Address 
209 Washington Street 
North Vernon, IN  47265 
 

OTHER CONTACT INFORMATION 
●Chapel of the Good Shepherd 
  Open 24 hours a day 
Call (812) 346-4919 for chapel closing information 
 

●St. Vincent dePaul 
10 E. O & M Avenue, North Vernon, IN  47265 
(812) 346-2576    Hours: Tues-Fri 10am-4pm Sat 10am-1pm 
 

●Birthline Pregnancy Help Line (877) 734-2444 

      
Mass Schedule and Intentions 

SM-Sat. May 20, 4:00 pm – Tyler Butler                
SA-Sat. May 20, 6:00 pm – Members SA/SJ/SM 
SJ-Sun. May 21, 7:30 am – Ed and Stella Vogel                
SM-Sun. May 21, 10:30 am – Deceased Members of  

                                              K of C Council #1631                 INCENSE                           
SM-Tues.  May 23, 6:00 pm– Ethel Buehler 
SA-Wed. May 24, 6:00 pm – Priestly Vocations 

 ↑Anointing of the Sick during mass 
SJ-Thurs. May 25, 6:30 am – Rita Bott 
SJ-Fri. May 26, 6:30 am – Gene Wilson 
SM-Sat. May 27, 4:00 pm – Gail Cook                
SA-Sat. May 27, 6:00 pm – Members SA/SJ/SM 
SJ-Sun. May 28, 7:30 am – Transitional Deacons of the Archdiocese                
SM-Sun. May 28, 10:30 am – Helen Rogers                              INCENSE                           
    *Take Note – this is a change from the normal schedule     
 

Reconciliation/Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 pm at St. Mary’s  
Saturday 5:30 pm at St. Ann’s     
Sunday 7:00 am at St. Joseph’s    
Sunday 10:00 am at St. Mary’s 
Tuesday 5:30 pm at St. Mary’s (when there is 6pm mass) 
Wednesday 5:30 pm at St. Ann’s (when there is 6pm mass) 
 
 

Mercy Sunday – May 21, 2017 ~ St. Mary’s 
Confessions 11:45am to 12:45pm – Benediction at 1:00 pm  
Tri Parish Penance Service – Advent Service TBA 
   

Anointing of the Sick 
●Emergency – Fr. Jerry Byrd (513) 403-1547  
●Anointing within mass – May 24th at St. Ann’s 6pm mass  
●Call Fr. Jerry for the sacrament of Anointing at other times 
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Sixth Sunday of Easter 
May 21, 2017 
 

SACRAMENTAL STATS- 
 

Holy Mass Attendance for last weekend- 
St. Mary’s 4:00PM- 185  St. Joseph’s 7:30AM- 236 
St. Mary’s 10:30AM- 256  St. Ann’s 6:00PM- 121 
TOTAL- 798           
 

 
SACRIFICIAL GIFTS-  
   

St. Ann’s 
Giving for last weekend $932.00 
St. Ann’s (weekly budget $1,470.00)  
Total Yearly Sunday Giving Budget $85,374.00 
   Year to date budget as of April 30th $71,144.80 
   Year to date actual as of April 30th $66,258.52 
 Shortage as of April 30th   $4,886.28 
 

St. Joseph’s 
Giving for last weekend $2,420.00 
St. Joseph’s (weekly budget $2,437.00)  
Total Yearly Sunday Giving Budget $135,969.00 
   Year to date budget as of April 30th  $113,307.70 
   Year to date actual as of April 30th $99,536.36 

Shortage as of April 30th $13,771.34 
 

St. Mary’s 
Giving for last weekend $8,038.00 
St. Mary’s (weekly budget $9,533.00)  
Total Yearly Sunday Giving Budget $531.899.00 
  Year to date budget as of April 30th $443,248.80  
   Year to date actual as of April 30th  $409,251.80 
 Shortage as of April 30th  $33,997.00 
 
St. Ann’s Trinity Dome Collection $262.00 
St. Joseph’s Trinity Dome Collection $468.24 
St. Mary’s Trinity Dome Collection $757.00 
 
 

 
Calendar of Meetings and Activities 
Various Groups and Ministries  
SM-SA K of C – June 5 ~ 7PM 
SJ K of C – June 6 ~ 8PM  
SM School Commission –TBA ~ 5:30PM  
SJ Rosary Society – July 11 ~ 6:00PM  
SM Physical Facilities Meeting – TBA ~ 7:00PM 
SM Festival Committee Meeting – June 6 ~ 6:00PM  
Parish Council (PC) and Finance Committee (FC) Mtgs 
St. Ann’s Finance Committee – TBA 
St. Joseph’s Finance Committee – TBA 
St. Mary’s Finance Committee– TBA 
Pastoral Council (NEW COUNCIL FOR ALL THREE PARISHES) 
 May 23   6:30 pm (St. Mary’s Parish Center) 
 

The Parish Office will be closed Monday, May 22nd 
 
Chapel of the Good Shepherd 
OPEN HOURS:  Monday 9AM.  Also a 2nd adorer is wanted 
for Friday 6AM and Saturday 3PM.  If you could take any 
of these hours or would like to join someone on an hour, 
call the Parish Office at 812-346-3604 to get on the 
schedule. 
 
Divine Mercy – Sunday, May 21st  

11:45am to 12:45pm – Confessions 
1:00pm – Benediction 

 

 
 
FYM Rome Trip Information and Fundraising Meeting - 
Tuesday, May 30th - 6:30pm 
For: All youth grades 9th through college and their parents 
who are interested or planning on going on this pilgrimage. 
When: Tuesday, May 30th 
Time: 6:30pm (following the 6:00pm Mass) 
Where: St. Mary's Parish Center 
*Pilgrimage Dates: December 27, 2017 thru January 4, 
2018* 
 
Journey with Jesus Vacation Bible School 
   For:  Children ages 2-12 from all three parishes 
                  Older children are invited to be helpers 
   Dates:  Sunday, June 4th through Thursday, June 8th  
   Time:  6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
   Location:  St. Joseph’s Church Hall 
 
Festival Committee Meeting – June 6th ~ 6:00 pm 
All committee members are asked to attend the meeting on 
Tuesday, June 6th at 6:00 pm in St. Mary’s Sprigler Room. 
 
Tame the Terrain (T3)  June 17, 2017 
Sign up now at www.tametheterrain.com.  Cost is $65. 
Also we will be having the Tamers-in-Training Kids’ Race 
(ages 4-12).  Sign up now until June 11th for $20 per child.  
Please note time change for the kids’ race this year – it will 
take place at 1:00 pm. 
   VOLUNTEERS are needed for T3.  Anyone interested in 
helping, contact Erin Treadway at 
lancetreadway@gmail.com or call 812-767-0465. 
 
Second Collection for Funeral Dinners – June 17/18 
Each parish has a designated account for funeral dinners – 
funds given to this collection will go into the individual parish 
funeral dinner accounts.  Thanking you in advance for your 
generosity to this ministry. 
 
Sharing Christ:  What You Did to Me Ministry 
Please call Deacon Larry French (812) 525-6568 or the 
Parish Office (812) 346-3604 when anyone in your family is 
sick, in the hospital or unable to attend Mass.  Extraordinary 
Ministers of Holy Communion are available to bring Holy 
Communion to homes on a regular basis and arrangements 
for the Sacrament of the Sick can also be made. 
 
 
Liturgical Ministers 
The new Liturgical Schedule for June-August 2017 was 
mailed to you this week. If you did not receive a schedule 
or have any questions, please contact Courtney Seiwert at 
812-346-3604 or courtneyseiwert@gmail.com. 
 
 

Festival Silent Auction 
We are looking for items for the Festival Silent Auction.  We 
would like to have some bigger items (would like to stay 
away from knick knacks and such) if possible and DJP has 
donated a warehouse unit for us to store them in.  Please 
call the Parish Office at 812-346-3604 if you have items to 
deliver or need items picked up.  We welcome donations 
now until the Festival in September. 
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Stewardship 
All families who failed to turn in a stewardship form have 
been marked as inactive.  Please be aware that you will no 
longer receive church envelopes and mailings.  Also, 
pricing for hall rentals, school tuition, etc. will be different. 
 
Fond Farewell 
We all would like to wish Terry and Dona Thomas and 
Landon a fond farewell as they plan to move to Fishers the 
first week of June.  Know that your faith family here in North 
Vernon will pray for continued grace in your lives and the 
making of great memories in your new home. 
 
Automatic Sunday Giving Contribution Forms 
St. Mary’s:  If you want to start to do Automatic Sunday 
Giving, please fill out the form and submit necessary 
information to the parish office.  These GREEN forms can 
be find in the back of St. Mary’s Parish only. 
St. Ann’s:  If you want to start to do Automatic Sunday 
Giving, please fill out the form and submit necessary 
information to the parish office.  These YELLOW forms can 
be find in the back of St. Ann’s Parish only. 
St. Joseph’s:  If you want to start to do Automatic Sunday 
Giving, please fill out the form and submit necessary 
information to the parish office.  These BLUE forms can be 
find in the back of St. Joseph’s Parish only. 
OR STOP BY THE PARISH OFFICE TO SIGN UP. 
 
INFORMATION FOR THE CHURCH BULLETIN 
ALL INFORMATION FOR THE WEEKEND’S BULLETIN 
MUST BE TO THE PARISH OFFICE BY NOON ON 
WEDNESDAY FOR PUBLICATION FOR THE 
FOLLOWING WEEKEND.  PLEASE BE MINDFUL AND 
CONSIDERATE OF THIS DEADLINE. 

 
 

St. Mary’s School 
●The Campbell’s Labels for Education Program will end 
July 31, 2017.  Please send in any Campbell’s Labels for 
Education labels to the school office by May 31, 2017 so 
we can order merchandise before the end of the program.  
Thank you for your support in this program these past 
years. 
●Please continue to save the Box Tops for Education box 
tops for school. We receive 10 cents per box top.  They may 
be dropped off at the school office any time. 

 
 

Pray for those who need healing grace and comfort. 
Please pray for:  Skye Hasto, Susan Miller, Smith Snively, 
Brian Taylor, Sheila Kane, Linda Bentz, Jim Walsh, Bill 
Schwacke, Thelma Harper, Phyllis Heaton, Kathie Flohr, 
George Kreutzjans, Gladys Embry, Charlie Baldinger, Paula 
Bailey, Sheila Yux, Wilma Hughes, Fenton Seibert, Rose 
Leake, Betty Williams, Brian Wilbert, Doris VanSickle, Jeri 
Diekhoff, Cohen Morris, Jonah Kreutzjans, Jack Wickens, 
Charlie Graham, Mary Catherine Fox, Elizabeth McCauley, 
Agnes Matern, Steve Luedeman, Wanda Wernke, and Brent 
Fry 
 
. 

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK 
Expert Eye Care 

Dr. William Burnett    Dr. Chassie Broadus 
812-346-2020 

 

ARE YOU A REGISTER MEMBER OF ST. 
ANN’S, ST. JOSEPH’S OR ST. MARY’S? 
   You would be surprised how many people believe they are 
registered members, but actually are not.  Here is some 
information about being a registered member: 
 
●If you are currently receiving collection 
envelopes every two months through the mail, 
you are registered in one of the parishes. 
 
●If you are not receiving these envelopes, then 
you are NOT registered in any of the parishes. 
 
●If you are 18 years or older and in the work 
force, you should be registered on your own 
in the parish of your choice not under your 
parents. 
 
     Be aware that if you are not registered, and want to rent 
any of the facilities, enroll your children in the school, get 
married in the churches, have children baptized, buy burial 
plots, etc. fees and requirements may be different than those 
who are registered members. 
     If you wish to be registered at St. Ann’s, St. Joseph’s or St. 
Mary’s, please call the Parish Office at 812-346-3604. 
     If you wish to be registered at St. Ann’s, St. Joseph’s or St. 
Mary’s, simply fill out the information below and return to the 
Parish Office by dropping it off, mailing it, or placing it in the 
collection basket.  Appropriate registration forms will then be 
sent to you for completion. 
     Upon the return of these forms, you will be registered in the 
parish of your choice.  If you have any questions at all, please 
call the Parish Office at 812-346-3604. 
 
 

WELCOME TO OUR PARISH 
If you would like to register at St. Ann’s, St. Joseph’s or St. 
Mary’s, change your address and/or phone, or simply have 
questions about any of our parishes, please fill out the 
information below, check appropriate boxes,  and drop it in the 
collection basket or mail it to the Parish Office at 629 Clay 
Street, North Vernon, IN  47265 
 

Name _________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip ___________________________________ 
 
Phone _________________________________________ 
 
         I would like to register as an active parishioner.  Please  
         send me a registration form for St. Ann’s, St Joseph’s   
         St. Mary’s (please circle the parish where you want to register) 
         Please change my address and/or phone to the one  
         shown above. 
         I would like to learn more about parish/school activities. 
         I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


